
LADOTD Outreach: Proposed Progressive-Design Build (PDB) Project 

Friday, May 02, 2025 at 2:19:44 PM 
Dear Consultant Community, 
 
The Louisiana Department of Transportation and Development (LADOTD) invites you to attend 
an upcoming presentation to discuss a potential Progressive Design-Build (PDB) project focused 
on bridge bundling. 
 
This session is an opportunity for LADOTD to share preliminary information about the project 
concept and delivery approach, and most importantly, to receive input from industry 
professionals like you. Your experience and perspective are vital in shaping an effective and 
collaborative project delivery strategy. 
 
Presentation Details 

• Date: Monday, May 12, 2025 
• Time: 9:00 – 10:30 a.m. CT 
• Location: Transportation Training & Education Center (TTEC) Auditorium Room 100, 

located at 4099 Gourrier Avenue, Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70808; a virtual option will 
also be provided. 

Agenda Highlights 

• Introduction to the Progressive Design-Build (PDB) delivery method 
• Overview of the proposed bridge bundling project 
• Q&A and open discussion for industry feedback 

We encourage your participation and look forward to your insights as we explore innovative 
delivery methods to improve infrastructure across Louisiana. 
 
Please RSVP by May 9, 2025 to Christina Lewis via email at Christina.Lewis2@la.gov. Within 
your RSVP, please indicate whether you plan to attend in person or virtually. In-person 
attendance will be limited to the first 95 RSVPs. 
 
Should you have any questions in advance, feel free to reach out to me. 
 
Sincerely, 
Anna 
 
Anna S. Hanks, P.E. 
Director of Innovative Procurement 
Louisiana Department of Transportation and Development 
P.O. Box 94245 | Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9245 
1201 Capitol Access Road (Room 302-CC)| Baton Rouge, LA 70802 
225.379.1726 | anna.hanks@la.gov| www.dotd.la.gov 


